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For Immediate Release     December 10, 2019 
 

MCTXSheriff Investigates Storage Facility Burglaries  
 

On November 11, 2019, the suspect pictured below broke into a storage facility located at 17631 Highway 105 
East, and left the location on a bicycle. The suspect returned to the location the following night, and burglarized 
several additional storage units. 
 
Anyone with information regarding this incident is asked to contact the Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office 
936-760-5800 or Crime Stoppers at 1-800-392-STOP (7867), and refer to case #19A367647. 
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